
  Cesar Palacio 
 City Councillor – Ward 17 • Davenport 

 
March 12, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Francine Adamo, Administrator 
North York Community Council 
North York Civic Centre 
5100 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario  M2N  5V7 
 
Dear Ms. Adamo: 
 
RE: DECLARING AN EVENT OF MUNICIPAL SIGNIFICANCE 
 
The Ontario Latin Arts Festival 2015, which is an annual event celebrating culture, food and music, will 
be taking place at Mel Lastman Square on Saturday, July 11th, 2015 from 1:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. and 
at the North York Civic Centre in the Council Chamber and Committee Room Number 1 on Sunday, 
July 12th from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
  
I would like to make the following recommendation for the next North York Community Council 
meeting of April 14, 2015. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
 

North York Community Council recommends that, for liquor licensing purposes, the Ontario Latin 
Arts Festival 2015  to be held at Mel Lastman Square on Saturday, July 11th, 2015 from 1:00 p.m. 
to 10:00 p.m. and at the North York Civic Centre in the Council Chamber and Committee Room 
Number 1 on Sunday, July 12th, 2015 from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., be declared an event of 
municipal significance and/or community significance and advise the Alcohol and Gaming 
Commission of Ontario that it has no objection to it taking place. 

 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Cesar Palacio 
Toronto City Council 
Ward 17 - Davenport 
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